
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALL FOR PARTICIPANTS 

Maternal Well-Being, Infant Feeding and 

Paid Work Experiences Survey 

If you have given birth since 2017 and are based in the UK, we would love to hear 

about your experiences of infant feeding and paid work through our survey. 

 
Our survey will take around 20-25 minutes. 

 

As a thank you, you will have the opportunity to enter a 

prize draw to win one of four £25 gift vouchers.  

 

Participation is voluntary and all data collected will be 

anonymous. 

 

The survey is part of a wider project being undertaken by researchers at the 

University of Reading on ‘Maternal Well-Being, Infant Feeding and Return to Paid 

Work Decisions.’ The project aims to better understand the realities faced by 

new mothers, and will help inform policy and practice to improve the working 

lives and well-being of new mothers. For more details about the project see our 

project webpage. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Professor Sarah Jewell 

s.l.jewell@reading.ac.uk 

This project has been subject to an ethical review, in line with the University of Reading’s 

procedures and conforming to its code of Good Practice in Research, and has been given a 

favourable ethical opinion for conduct by the Head of the School of Politics, Economics and 

International Relations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://bit.ly/3tJB3x7 

https://research.reading.ac.uk/accommodating-diversity-in-the-workplace/current-projects/maternal-well-being-infant-feeding-and-return-to-paid-work-decisions/for-organisations/
http://bit.ly/3tJB3x7

